Ms. Pramila Konkar

Organizing Committee Head

Science Club

Begumpet, Hyderabad-500 016

February 7, 2011

Mr. Farukh Majeti

Khushnuma Khairatabad

Hyderabad – 500004

Dear Mr. Majeti,

This year, the National Conference on Advances in Science and Technology will be held on March 30 in Hyderabad.  The conference is a meaningful venue for students, professors, and other professionals in the field of science and technology to gather together to learn more about current trends in the field.  The activity will also serve as a venue for individuals to share their insights and knowledge in the field in the hope of making scientific advances in the country.

Since the sponsors are non-profit organizations, we are raising funds to finance the said conference.  We are calling on individuals like you who are interested in the field to donate any amount that you can for the conference.  Your support will be a significant contribution to the success of the activity.

Thank you and we hope for your support.

Sincerely,

Ms. Pramila Konkar

